
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 
 
To:  Mark Silverstein  
 
From: Michael Sloan 
   
Date: March 12, 2024 
 
Re: Recommendation – PEA Budget 
 
 
Recommend Board approval to submit the PEA 2024-2025 District Enrollment and 
Planning Workbook and the Budget Narrative to the Office of Preschool Education, 
Division of Early Childhood Services. 
 
  
 
 
 
 


